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In partnership with Singapore's National Centre for Infectious Diseases and the World Bank

Established towards the end of 2020 with the mission of enabling and accelerating a portfolio of hygiene science to improve 
public health through better outcomes and behaviors the Reckitt Global Hygiene Institute (RGHI) will organize the world's first 
Global Hygiene Summit in Singapore in May 2022 and raise hygiene, and the role it plays in our health, up the agenda. 

Singapore has been chosen as the venue for the inaugural summit because of its track record in public health and evidence-
based policy and management of healthcare, and a trusted healthcare system.

Organized in partnership with Singapore's National Centre for Infectious Diseases (NCID) and the World Bank the Global 
Hygiene Summit 2022 will create a forum for multi-level and multi-disciplinary discussions around hygiene science, 
behaviour, economics, and real-world experiences which can shape policy and drive better public health outcomes globally 
and aims to become the global meeting place for the diverse audiences involved in the science, implementation and policy of 
hygiene.

Simon Sinclair, Executive Director of RGHI said: "One of the biggest issues in the hygiene space is its lack of definition as a 
field. How can we expect to convince policymakers that they need to be investing in a space where we struggle to define the 
impact? The Global Hygiene Summit will create a positive and stimulating environment that aims to persuade the various 
hygiene stakeholders that working together will, ultimately, create a stronger voice for change."

https://www.biospectrumasia.com

